

Having trouble viewing this email? View it in your browser

Dear Arshpreet Singh,

Congratulations on your admission to Murray State University.

Your reviewer will be contacting you in the near future and will provide you more information about your admission decision. Please pay special attention to any correspondence you receive from our office, especially any correspondence that requires immediate action or addition information.

In the meantime, here are some steps for you to take to get started in creating various network accounts before arriving on campus. To get started, you will need to log into your application account at https://getstarted.murraystate.edu. Look for the link "Set up your Student Account" in the myGate Portal Access section. When you click on this link, you will be asked to create a password that will be used for your Racermail (MSU email account), myGate (student portal), and other network accounts. The password creation must follow certain rules, so make sure you click on the arrow beside "Password rules" for information on creating the proper password.

Once you have generated your password, your accounts will be created and ready to use. You will also see your username for myGate, your M#, and your official MSU email address on this page. Also, be sure to follow the 'Next step' to set up your password recovery information so you can easily reset your password if it is forgotten.

Once again, congratulations and we look forward to seeing you on campus!

Sincerely, International Admissions Team